
Hello First Grader!

It is almost time for school to start 
and I am very excited to meet you!
I bet you’re having a super fun 
summer. I hope you’ll tell me all 
about it when we meet.  I’ve been 
spending a lot of time at the beach 
and getting our classroom ready!

We are going to have so much fun 
together!  We will play games, read 
and write stories, create projects, 
and make many friends.  I can’t wait 
to learn all about you! 

There’s a little more summer left so 
have fun and I will see you soon.  I’ll 
be waiting for you in room 127.  The 
fun can’t start until you get here!

Love,
Mrs. Kostelansky

My favorite thing to do is spend time 
with my family. I have three children, 
Amanda, Monica, and Patrick.  We 
have a Lab named Tucker and a cat 
named Binx.  You will hear many 
funny stories about them! This 
summer, we have visited Wildwood, 
NJ and North Carolina.  We also visit 
our family in New York often.

Color:  Green
Food:  Cupcakes & Cheeseburgers
Activity:  Reading & Swimming
Place:  Hawaii
Animal:  Dogs


